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We are writing in staunch opposition to HB3362.  

 

As a single-income family of 5, we simply cannot afford another hidden tax to pay for 

non-essential government programs.  

 

Moreover, as a Willamette Week article dated 2/26/25 detailed, ODOT recently made 

a one-billion-dollar budget error in their 2023-2025 budget. Under no circumstances 

should ODOT be entrusted to administer any new programs or receive any additional 

tax-payer dollars until serious changes at the agency are made.  

 

We urge you to vote no on HB 3362 

 

Jon and Rachel Kloor 

Eugene, OR 


